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Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
AMVC is excited to start an after-school student development program called “The Learning Club” (TLC). It will 
take place every week, Mondays-Thursdays, from 3:45- 6:15 pm in our school library. We will be starting the 
program on Monday, November 28th.  
 
The objective of this program is to provide a positive, safe and comfortable environment for students to work 
on their studies and succeed in their academic subjects. Your child will be able to access technology and have 
student tutors/staff present to help them with their learning tasks. A light snack will be provided during the 
sessions.  
 
The program will work to help students feel successful in their academics and helps to instill a work ethic that 
students need to realize and will continue to grow as they get older. The understanding that their studies will 
occur past regular school time also prepares them for the real world, to realize that working past your regular 
hours at a job occurs frequently. 
 
The criteria for participating in the club is quite simple, any student who needs to complete academic tasks or 
some form of studying is eligible. Students need to bring the materials needed to do their work and need to 
have permission stay. Students must arrive before 5:15 in order to receive support.  Teachers may also 
suggest the program to get students back on track to improve their grades. 
 
Please complete the form below if you are interested in having your child participate. Signing the form will allow 
your child to participate whenever he/she requires throughout the week. It does not mean that your child is 
required to attend every day.  
 
Please feel free to contact the school should you have any questions about the above information.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Cristina da Mata 
Principal  
Andrew Mynarski School  

__________________________________________________________________ 
 
• Yes, I give permission for my son/daughter, ______________________________ to attend the “The 

Learning Centre”, Mondays-Thursdays 3:45-6:15 p.m. 

• I give permission for my child to walk home when done__________ 

• I will be picking my child up from the building when they are done ___________ 

 

Date: ___________________  
 
Parents/Guardians signature _____________________________________ 
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